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Summertime is fun filled with many outdoor activities to enjoy such as going to the beach, boating, fishing, hiking, and grilling out with friends and family.  While these are all fun activities, it is important to remember to make safe and smart decisions as there are more people out and about in our local communities.
Remember that the key to having a great summer is to make sure that you are drinking lots of water, applying sunscreen as you see fit, and keeping a first-aid kit in your vehicle.  As we continue to press on through 2024 and we start to travel more with our loved ones, it is better to be proactive when it comes to our safety and health.
As we are traveling across our great state, please be mindful of construction workers on the roadway as construction is in full swing this time of year. This includes staying off your cellphone while driving and slowing down through construction zones.  Like the joke goes, Wisconsin only has two seasons; winter and construction. 
For more information on construction projects statewide, please visit https://projects.511wi.gov/ so that you are better prepared to travel. 
Please continue to be safe this summer while you enjoy all that Wisconsin has to offer. 
As always, feel free to contact my office with questions, comments, or concerns at Rep.Pronschinske@legis.wi.gov.
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